
LAST MINUTE RECITAL INFORMATION 
 
Location & Times: 
Saturday, June 19 
Location – Kent Roosevelt High School 
Times: 
First Show 12:00 p.m. (Doors open to the auditorium 11:30 a.m.) 
Second Show 4:00 p.m. (Doors open to the auditorium 3:30 p.m.) 
 
Everyone in the school must be masked at all times.  If dancers choose to not wear a mask on stage to 
dance, they need to leave their mask with you before they line up. If dancers are wearing a mask on 
stage, please do a neutral color (black, tan, white).  We recommend dancers bring several masks – 
several for in the audience and several backstage with their costumes where they are changing.  
Masks can break, get sweaty and dancers may forget to grab one before going back stage to change.  
 
Dancers will line up on the right when their teacher holds up a sign for their routine. After dancing, 
dancers will exit the stage on the left to return to their parents in the auditorium. If your dancer has a 
quick change, they can go backstage to the dressing room instead of going into the audience. 
   Please do not line up until you see your teacher hold up a sign with your dancer’s routine. We will 
not put a routine on stage until all dancers are present. 
 
Dressing Rooms: 
Located directly behind the stage. No Boys allowed backstage or behind the stage. We urge parents to 
assist in costume changes as there will be no adult supervision back stage or in the dressing rooms. 
Dressing rooms are for changing only and not to hang out in.  
 
Intermission: 
Unfortunately, we are not allowed to have an intermission.  We are selling water all night as well as  
having a 50/50 raffle.  If your dancer would like to bring food, they can and can eat it out in the atrium 
spread out or bring quick snacks for when they are changing. We will also have DVD order forms 
available.  
 
Once the show is over, we ask everyone to wait until we dismiss each row of dancers so we don’t 
have a mass of people in one spot at any time. We also ask that you quickly grab your things to vacate 
the school so we can prepare and sanitize for the second show.   
 
Here's to two great shows tomorrow and we are so very proud of all the dancers! We are so excited 
they are able to finally showcase all of their hard work for family and friends.  
 


